
 

 

Electronic copy 

Leonard Mangan, 
Executive Officer, 
An Bord Pleanala. 
 

 

24 September 2019         Reg. No. W0298-01 
 
 
Notification in accordance with 42(1E)(c) of the Waste Management Act 1996, as 

amended, in respect of a licence application from GCHL LIMITED for a facility located at 

GCHL LIMITED, Ballinderry, Carbury, Naas, Kildare 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

I refer to our previous notification to you requesting comments in relation to the licence 

application from GCHL LIMITED for an installation located at Ballinderry, Carbury, Naas, 

Kildare. Register No. W0298-01. 

I also refer to your response of the 14 September 2018 which has been noted. 

In accordance with Section 42(1E)(c) of the Act, you are asked to have regard to the following: 

 The licence application is for a waste licence for the recovery of inert soil and stone for 
restoration of the facility located at Ballinderry, Carbury, Naas, County Kildare. 

Please state whether the activity to which the licence application relates is permitted by the grant 

of permission Pl.09.205039. 

A copy of the application submitted by the applicant and associated correspondence are 

available for inspection by you on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie.  

You are requested to respond to the Agency within 2 weeks of receipt of this notice and 

furnish any observations your authority has in relation to the licence application. 

It would be much appreciated that all documentation is submitted in electronic PDF 
format, to licensing@epa.ie  in order to facilitate the publishing of information to the 
Agency’s website.  

 



Please note that all further information received on this licence application will be made 

available on the Agency’s website. 

The application is being processed by the Agency. All information submitted will be 

considered as part of the licence application assessment process.  You will be notified of the 

proposed determination in due course.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


